Dear Planning Department

| missed the opportunity to comment on this application but have just been informed about it by a
neighbour.

| live at Flat 3, 25 Falkland Road (in the top two floors) and my bedroom is at the front within our mansard
roof, which was part of the original conversion back in the 1980s.

I’ve lived in this flat for 24 years and have always had a clear view through the mansard roofs of no’s 28
and 32, which is all the more important as my flat does not have any outside space and there is no
opportunity to create any.

This will also be the case for the flats occupying the upper floors of neighbouring properties on this side
of the road, who take advantage of the break in the mansard extensions to give a sense of space both to
the individual flats without external terraces and to the street as a whole.

This view will be obstructed with the proposed roof extension so on that basis - and the
additional compromise in privacy - | have to object.

Best

Vicki



